

Happy Spring!

Spring brings all the new to our Alabama landscape and we are bringing our own new to Southern Employer Benefits! Our first newsletter along with a website and social media kick off this Spring on the Plains!

Open Enrollment

Our May Open Enrollments are in full swing! We love being on site and getting to know your employees!

Have questions about your current benefit program or looking to enhance your offerings? Then it is time to schedule a benefits review. Call us at 334.749.0468.







Like Us. Follow Us. Share our Stories.

We have launched Southern Employer Benefits into the world of social media!

Find us on Facebook, Instagram and Linkedin. Please join us for news, tips, and a few smiles.

We have a new website! www.southernemployerbenfits.com

Big News!
Our new website is live!
www.southernemployerbenefits.com.

The biggest update is to help you the employer with benefit administration. We have added the forms your employees may need to file a claim or make a life change.

Take a look and let us know what you think!

Life Changes?

Life always has twists and turns. Life events such as marriage or a new baby means we need to make adjustments to insurance coverage. These adjustments can only be made within 30 days after the event, and require the employer and/or the employee to notify us in order to start the process.

Speaking of life changes, it is always good to review the beneficiaries on policies. If we are onsite for open enrollment they can make adjustments at that time or have them reach out to us directly.